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Brighton Fire District Impact Fees

Summary and Background Information :
The Colorado legislature passed HB 1088, entitled the Public Safety Fairness Act, in June of 2016. This bill
gives fire districts the ability to impose an impact fee on new development. The bill requires the approval of the
City Council and the adoption of a formal IGA in order for the impact fee to be imposed. Brighton Fire Rescue
hired a consultant who has completed an impact fee study for their jurisdiction. Brighton Fire Rescue would like
to share the results of the study and allow the City Council to consider the fee proposal.

Because Commerce City has three separate fire districts that provide fire services within its corporate
boundaries, additional presentations are planned for the City Council, in the near future, to hear from the other
two service providers. City Council will then have the opportunity to consider impact fees from all of its fire
service providers together.

Staff Responsible (Department Head ):  Troy Smith
Staff Member Presenting :  Troy Smith

Financial Impact : Unknown at this time
Funding Source : Paid by Developer

Staff Recommendation : City Council will receive a staff recommendation once information from all 3 fire
districts is known.
Suggested Motion :  N/A
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